
 
 

 

 

2025 Amelia Ticket Inquiries 

 

Refunds are available for Saturday (Cars & Community) and Sunday (Concours) ticket holders unable to attend 

the rescheduled Concours d'Elegance on Saturday, March 8th, 2025. Please reach out 

to tickets@hagerty.com by March 30, 2025, to request a refund. Thank you for your patience as we review all 

requests. 

 

• Refund processing will begin Friday, March 14, 2025.  

• Refunds will be issued to ticket purchasers on tickets which were not scanned on Saturday, March 8, 

2025.  

o If you purchased tickets for both Saturday and Sunday, and if you attended Saturday’s Concours 

d’Elegance, you will receive a refund for the Saturday Cars & Community ticket(s). 

• Ticket purchasers will receive an email via SHOWCLIX when the refund transaction has been issued.  

• Please allow 7-10 business days following SHOWCLIX refund transaction for credit to be processed 

through a credit card provider. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope you join us for The Amelia next year - March 5-8, 2026 
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